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Update, February 2018 

 
Community Consultation Event 
BGP CLT invites all members of the Group Parish communities to a community 
consultation event to be held in Drimpton Village Hall on Wednesday 28 March 2018. 
Please drop in for a chat any time from 3.00pm until 7.00pm. We will be displaying draft 
design plans and other information about the proposed site at Netherhay Lane for you to 
view and comment on. Members of the CLT Committee along with architects Trewin 
Design will be available to respond to queries and gather comments. 
 
Meanwhile, legal negotiations are on-going between the CLT and our partners Yarlington 
Housing Association, and the landowners. 
 
More information is available on the BGP CLT website at 
www.broadwindsorgroupparishclt.org . 
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